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Special Committee on the Situation with regard  
to the Implementation of the Declaration on the  
Granting of Independence to Colonial Countries  
and Peoples 

 
 
 

  Letter dated 1 October 2009 from the Permanent Representative 
of Nicaragua to the United Nations addressed to the Chair of the 
Special Committee 
 
 

 Nicaragua has favoured a just solution to all unresolved cases of colonial 
countries and peoples and for some time has participated in the meetings of the 
Special Committee in the capacity of observer. 

 Because of this history and the particular interest of the Government of 
National Reconciliation and Unity of Nicaragua in this regard, I wish to inform you 
of our interest in becoming a full member of the Special Committee. 
 
 

(Signed) Maria Rubiales de Chamorro 
Permanent Representative 

 


